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        EXTENSION OF BID SUBMISSION DATE

Mercy corps would like to announce that the bid submission date for the Request for Proposal No. ADD 2267/2023 and posted on the REPORTER Newspaper on the 13th of May 2023 to invite potential and licensed Consultants for Engineering Feasibility Design for Adadle Town Water Supply Project, Somali Region, ETHIOPIA is extended up to 15th June 2023 5:00 pm. 

In addition, some sections of the Bid document have been changed and the revised Invitation to Tender is available for distribution. If you have got the bid document before the change, please download the revised one from www.mercycorps.org/tenders  or get the hardcopy of the bid document from the Mercy Corps office address mentioned below. 
Find below the RFP with the extended date.

Request for Proposal No. ADD 2267/2023

Mercy Corps is a leading global humanitarian organization working with a mission of alleviating suffering, poverty, and oppression by helping people build secure, productive, and just communities in over 40 countries around the world, powered by the belief that a better world is possible. In Ethiopia, Mercy Corps has been operating since 2004 implementing development and humanitarian programs in Addis Ababa, Afar, Amhara, Gambella, Oromia, SNNPR, and Somali regions, aiming toward the emergence of a peaceful and prosperous Ethiopia.
Mercy Corps (MC) is issuing this Request for Proposals (RFP) for Engineering Services for an Engineering Feasibility Design for Adadle Town Water Supply Project, Somali Region, Ethiopia.  An engineering consulting firm (Consultant) is sought to evaluate the feasibility of a water system with the following elements:
· An intake on the Shebelle River near Gode, approximately 15 km north of Adadle
· Water Treatment Plant (WTP) 
· Water Transmission Pipelines
· Booster Pump Station
· Storage Tanks
· Water Distribution Systems (piping and distribution points)

Thus, interested and qualified National and International consultancy firms are invited to collect the RFP /Invitation to Tender Document from  www.mercycorps.org/tenders OR from Mercy corps Addis Ababa office, Yeka Sub-City, Kebele 08, House No. 377, Tel. No.+251-11-1110777 
· Bid document sealed in envelope should be submitted till 15th June 2023; 5:00 pm (EAT) to Mercy Corps Addis Ababa Office OR electronic copy can be sent by et-tender-questions@mercycorps.org  
·  Technical and Financial proposal should be sent separately and marked “Technical.
· Mercy Corps reserves the right to reject any or all parts of the bid. Please see the details on the Tender Package.
· If you have any questions, please contact us by et-tender-questions@mercycorps.org
Address:
Yeka Sub-City, Kebele 08, House No. 377; around Hayahulet, Tel. +251-1-1110777, P. O. Box 14319
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